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09/07/2024  10:53:072024/0993/P OBJ Alex Fry I am very concerned about the effects of constructing tall buildings on the nearby park. The park is a very 

precious local resource enjoyed by the local community and those from all over the world. One of London’s 

most amazing aspects is it’s green spaces and these MUST be preserved for our children and future 

generations. Our collective health and well being depends upon it.

04/07/2024  16:42:492024/0993/P OBJ Kristina 

Margareta Rapacki

The effect on the Phoenix Gardens, located behind this proposed scheme, is absolutely devastating. The 

height of the scheme will block 60 per cent of this invaluable community garden's sunlight, with irreparable 

damage to the ecosystems thriving in this unique urban oasis.

The Phoenix Garden is an invaluable community and wildlife resource in the heart of central London which is 

deeply loved and much-used, and part of a dwindling number of public green spaces in central London. This 

scheme cannot go ahead as currently stands – it would be an absolute outrage.

Regards,

A concerned local resident

07/07/2024  14:47:512024/0993/P APP Grace Easterbrook To whom this may concern,

I’m writing to encourage you not to destroy Phoenix community gardens. It is a safe haven for many people 

working and living locally in the area, since discovering it I’ve told many friends who have also passed this on. 

It is like a well-known hidden gem. A lot of people seek comfort and refuge in the busy city. Having places like 

this is what separates London from cities like New York, it still has charm and history, it will be a disastrous 

thing to destroy it for planning permission. I strongly urge you to think of the people this garden brings 

happiness to and it’s significance it retaining some feeling of community in the city.
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